
Dear Parent,
[bookmark: _GoBack]This letter is to inform you that your child will be participating in a social-emotional learning program called Seeds of Success. 
St. John Fisher College students will partner with a team of classmates, or the whole class, and will engage your child in book reading and activities about resiliency. Each session will be on a different principle including understanding strengths and feelings, setting goals for the future and problem-solve, and persisting through challenges.   
The program will run according to the College semester time-line (September to December or January to April).  All participating children will receive a certificate of completion at the end.
If you have questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 585-385-7342; ldonahue@sjfc.edu or your students’ teacher. 

Thank you,

Lynn Donahue
Assistant Director, Institute for Civic and Community Engagement
St. John Fisher College
